
Thursday & Friday: NO SCHOOL—MEA 
 

Thursday, October 25, Fall Carnival  from 5:30—7:30 

Parent supervision REQUIRED.  $2 per punch ticket (10 punches per ticket). 

Hot Dog meal will be available for purchase in the cafeteria.    

Students may wear costumes but no masks please! 
 

RELAY FOR LIFE UPDATE 
Thank you to all the parents/guardians, grandparents, and family members who 
were able to join us at J.W. Smith last Friday for Relay Recess.  J.W. Smith School 
students raised over $1,000 as a donation to the American Cancer Society!   
Way to go, All Stars! 
 

Bemidji After School Tutoring Program (formally known as 21st Century) 
The Bemidji After School Tutoring Program will be started at J.W. Smith on October 8.  If your child was chosen 

by his/her teacher to participate in the program and you would like them to attend and haven’t turned in in the 

registration materials, please do so as soon as possible.  Reminder:  transportation is NOT provided.  Students will 

need to be picked up by 5:15 on program days. 

 

Box Tops for Education 
It’s time again to turn your box tops in to your child’s classroom teacher.  Please send them in no later than 

October 26.  All money earned goes directly to the child’s classroom.  Thanks for collecting! 
 

Looking Ahead . . . . 

October 18 & 19  

MEA—No School 
 

October 25 

Fall Carnival 
 

October 29   

Picture Retakes 
 

November 4 

Daylight savings ends 
 

November 8 

Conferences—No School 

November 9   

No School 

 

WASH THOSE HANDS! 
Wash away germs that can cause colds, flu,  

stomach upsets, and a host of more serious infections. 

Over, Please 

J.W. Smith All Star Bulletin  

October 15-19 



WE ARE ONLINE!    

Check out our website at http://www.bemidji.k12.mn.us/jwsmith/ for the latest happenings in our school!   


